
From: submissions@selwyn.govt.nz
To: Submissions
Subject: Form 21 NOR
Date: Wednesday, 29 July 2020 2:24:30 p.m.

** Your Details **

First Name : Nikki
Surname : Johnston
Organisation Name :
Box/Road/Street Number & Name/Property Name : 12 Galway Ave
Suburb/Rural Delivery Number : Bryndwr
Town/City : Christchurch
Post Code : 8052
Contact Name :
Email Address : Nikkiben@slingshot.co.nz
Phone Number : 0274670052
Fax Number :

** Submission **

Designation Details :
My/Our Submission is: : Hi, I’m concerned about the entrance of the reserve coming off Birches Road and
traversing the Rail Trail.  I feel there is significant risk in having a high volume of traffic crossing across a path
where many children and adults expect a safe journey.  This is especially concerning with the large volume
increase and the number of people who will be accessing the reserve in evenings for sports practices at the same
time that people are commuting home from work on their cycles.  Birches Road is also not wide enough to
allow for a separate turning lane and clear visibility.  Is it not possible to access the domain via either Leadleys
or Hamptons Road.
I/We seek the following decision from the Council : To change the entrance to the domain off the main arterial
between Prebbleton and Lincoln and thus eliminate the need to traverse the rail trail.
If you are attaching your submission separately, do so here : No file uploaded
Supporting Information : No file uploaded

** Hearing Options **

Do you wish to be heard in support of your submission? : No
If others are making a similar submission would you consider presenting a joint case with them at the Hearing :
No
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